

School Council Meeting Minutes

Date: 9.6.2017

Present: Scott Best-3KC-APOLOGIES OUTDOOR ED, Billy T, Steven came instead P8, ZoeM, Clayton C- and Katie B P9, Michael F-ILL, Kimberley H, Chloe W- 4PC, Callum P 3KC-FOREST SCHOOLS NOT IN, Shane 3ML, Katie M 3JD, Frankie M P7, Ryan Metcalfe, Robert A 4PW-NOT IN SCHOOL, Cora J, Shane G, Shannon F-FINISHING ART WORK FinnG-NOT IN SCHOOL Ned P P6 Harry Storm, Jonty-APLOGIES Mrs Pickles

Chair: Cora

	Actions
<p>Reminders of rules; Only one person speaks at once We respect the ideas of others Agenda-</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Email from Mr Dunning Chairman of the School Governors • Lightwater Valley trip • Items for the playground-Mrs Gill • Mowbray Bake off, recipe book? When will it be? Planning? • <p>• Jonty got an email back from Mr Dunning saying that it was a good idea to buy some Lego for Lego Club, but agreed that it would cost a lot of money for all of School Council to go to Lightwater Valley using the School Council Budget, so we will not use School Council money for this.</p> <p>• The Rotary Club sent a letter to school with tickets to Lightwater Valley. School Council were very happy that they can use these tickets to go.</p> <p>• Items for the playground-Mrs Gill sent some ideas with Ned. School Council discussed the trampoline idea in the playground; We didn't have enough money-Harry suggested money boxes around school to get the money. Safety was a problem, children break their legs and what if lots of children got on together? We would have to dig a big hole in our grass to fit it. What about the bikes? Would the trampoline be in the way? What if people were throwing each other off? Could have 3 trampolines? We would need to put shelter around so it doesn't get rusty?</p>	<p>We will arrange for a group of School Council to buy some Lego.</p> <p>It was decided that we needed another meeting to sort this out.</p>
<p>Chair Closed the meeting. Next meeting Friday 7th July 2017 at 2.40pm</p>	